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To Whom It May Concern, 

 

On October 1st, 2021, I conducted a HIPAA/HITECH Security Risk Assessment for 

DrivingSchoolSoftware.com headquartered at 1200 Rt 22 East Suite 2000, Bridgewater, NJ 08807. This 

assessment was performed to evaluate and assess compliance of systems, policies and procedures against 

the 18 Standards and 44 Implementation Specifications of the HIPAA/HITECH Security Rule.   

 

Based on my review of the organization’s systems and through interviews with key staff members, risks 

relating to the administrative, physical, and technical implementation specifications for securing 

electronic protected health information (EPHI) are mitigated to reasonable and appropriate levels through 

current controls and procedural changes enforced by policy.   

 

This audit is part of the organization’s ongoing HIPAA/HITECH compliance effort.  As policy, a third 

party external HIPAA/HITECH Security audit (or an internal HIPAA/HITECH Security audit) is 

conducted every year or whenever any major technical, procedural, or legislative changes occur to ensure 

the organization is taking reasonable and appropriate actions regarding the security of electronic protected 

health information.  

 

Sincerely, 

  

 

Brian L Tuttle, CHP, CPHIT, CCNA, CBRA, CISSP 

Sr Compliance Consultant  
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